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New NHSScotland PACS Contract Awarded 

 
NHS National Services Scotland has awarded a 10-year contract for a managed service of a 

Picture Archiving and Communications System (PACS) and associated services, for the 

benefit of all Health Boards in Scotland, to Sectra Ltd. 

Sectra is a known market leader for PACS and will be the Prime Supplier for NHSScotland, 
delivering a full Managed Technical Service (MTS) for the Acute and Breast Screening PACS 
Service through a Public Cloud hybrid architecture. 
 
The new PACS service will replace the contract with NHSScotland’s current PACS supplier – 
Philips, that is due to end in December 2026. 
 
Work is now underway to refine the plans for Phase Three of the Programme – Transition and 
Implementation, which will include the migration of over 55 million radiology studies to a single 
instance of Sectra’s enterprise imaging service and deployment of the new PACS solution to 
each of the 15 Health Board sites over the next three years. 
 
The PACS Reprovisioning Programme Team would like to express our sincere thanks for all 
the help and support provided by a significant number of colleagues across all the territorial 
Health Boards to help us to get to this stage. Engagement is already underway via the various 
PACS Governance and Technical Groups to socialise the details of the new contract and plans 
are being put in place to hold Health Board engagement and demonstration sessions in the 
new year. 
 
The Programme Team can be contacted at nss.pacsreprovisioning@nhs.scot with any 
questions or queries. A website is also available where up to date information will be shared 
as the Programme progresses www.pacsreprovisioning.scot.nhs.uk. 
 
To learn more about Sectra and to view their media announcement regarding this contract 
visit News and press releases | Sectra Medical.  
 
We very much look forward to working with Sectra and colleagues across all Boards over the 

next few years to deliver what we hope will be a new and enhanced PACS service that 

supports changes to the clinical workflows required to implement the new Scotland Radiology 

Model and ultimately improve the service we provide to patients. 

 
Any questions? Contact nss.pacsreprovisioning@nhs.scot 
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